From: Laura Bartolini

Sent: Monday, February 19, 2024 6:41 AM

To: Parks, NM, EMNRD

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Elephant Butte fee increase

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

Name
Laura Bartolini
Email
Subject
Elephant Butte fee increase

Message

Regarding the fee increase we understand the increase in some fees but the proposed increases are too
much. We are seniors and use the annual camping pass we also have a boat at the marina. We
understand a increase in the annual camping pass but not doing away with it. We agree with
discontinuing the out-of-state camping pass for people. We have never been in a campground paying for
a spot with a charge for a dump station. People with renting spots at a marina should also not have to
pay a fee to enter the park.

Thank you and hope you take this into consideration.



